
Welcome to Hamline University!

Hello everybody! I am so excited to get to know
you all during this upcoming school year!

My name is Leo Jones and I will be your RA for
the 2024-2025 school year. I will be a sophomore and
will be majoring in Physics. I was born and raised here
in the Twin Cities, specifically Minneapolis.

I am a massive car person, everything from
Formula 1 to project cars I enjoy. I am also a Star
Wars and MCU fan. I have seen almost every movie
and show involving these franchises. I am also a
casual sports
fan. I watch football, soccer, and basketball and am an
avid supporter of any Minnesota sports teams. I enjoy
playing video games such as Call of Duty Modern
Warfare 3, Forza Horizon 5 and Star Wars Battlefront.
I love listening to music in my free time.

This will be my first year as an RA but I look forward to what is in store for
us throughout the school year! A tip for coming into college is to try and contact
your roommate as soon as possible and start to plan what each of you are
bringing (so you don’t end up with 2 of everything). Talk to them and learn about
their interests and hobbies. I know coming into college is stressful but I will be
here to help with any concerns and questions you may have.

Contact info:

If you have any questions over the summer you can email me at
ljones24@hamline.edu (please include your first and last name in the email). I
can’t wait to meet you guys!

Sincerely from your RA,

Leo Jones
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